
 

 

Infectious Laryngotracheitis (ILT) Biosecurity Advisory  
Stand Down  

June 3, 2025  

  

On behalf of Ontario’s four feather boards, the Feather Board Command Centre wishes to announce that 
the following heightened biosecurity advisories have now been stood down:  

• Municipality of South Huron - issued February 26, 2025 

• Town of Mapleton - issued March 10, 2025  

• Township of Ashfield-Colborne-Wawanosh - issued March 13, 2025 
 
Additionally, please note that the Municipality of Central Elgin biosecurity advisory area issued January 
30th was stood down April 14th, 2025.  
 
All poultry farmers, small flock growers, and poultry industry personnel should continue to remain 

diligent in proper biosecurity practices as HPAI remains present in the environment.   

 
If you suspect any signs of health concerns in your flock, please contact your veterinarian and board 
immediately.  
 
Visit the FBCC website for detailed information and to subscribe to FBCC Disease Alerts 
 

https://www.fbcc.ca/file.aspx?id=4a852496-0905-423c-b03d-c628f607031d
https://www.fbcc.ca/file.aspx?id=cffae803-9114-4510-980e-e00079e6dfcc
https://www.fbcc.ca/file.aspx?id=8ce6bd53-d5ed-4985-b565-d4c409ddd49f
https://www.fbcc.ca/file.aspx?id=df2db6c1-669b-4890-bf8b-dc6fca45d98d
https://www.fbcc.ca/file.aspx?id=5876de09-31e2-4d93-933e-0666b4f926c9
https://www.fbcc.ca/

